
August 2018

STUFF!

Toddler Town will be closed 1 

day in August (To be 

determined). 

We will let you know 2 weeks 

prior. Please see Mr. Angelo if 

you have any questions. Stay on 

the look out for your child 

transitioning into another 

classroom in the fall. 

Make sure your CREDIT 

CARDS are up to date.

MORE STUFF!

Hello all and happy August.  I want to say good bye  to 

all of our students who are moving on to BIG School 

and I want to say hello to all of our new children that 

have started or are going to start this month. We’re 

starting the month of August with a bang with a trip to 

the zoo Friday 8/3/18. Please stay on the look out for 

updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site as well as your 

child’s teacher where you will find information 

regarding lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any 

information regarding your child’s growth and 

development.  Make Sure you let Mr. Angelo know in 

writing if your child will not be returning for the 

upcoming school year this fall. 2 weeks notice is 

needed in writing to avoid $300 cancellation fee. 

PFA class has begun and we want to welcome Mr. 

Robert back after 14 years  He will be working 

upstairs w/ Mrs. Maritza in the am.

REMINDER 

We will be closed one day in AUGUST for an in 

service day. Parents will be given 2 weeks notice 

regarding the closing of the center.

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To

PFA class has started and will 

continue throughout the school 

year. If you have any questions 

please see Mr. Robert or Mrs. 

Maritza upstairs in the butterfly 

classroom. 

Update all contact phone 

numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update 

Your Childs Cubby as our city 

changes weather daily !!!



Hola!  Hope you all are enjoying summer so far, it will be a blast to go to the 

zoo on 8/3/18 so please be on time 9am buses leave TTDC. In the month of 

August the children will learn about the Beach as well as Kindergarten. In the 

month of July we learned some facts of Independence Day.

In August we are looking forward to learning about Ocean animals, Hand 

washing and Feelings. For math we will practice counting to 50; review all 

the 2D shapes we have learned before. We will continue improving our early 

reading skills with guessing game, clue game, rhyming words, Opposites, 

sounding out the letters, reading books etc. Children will continue practicing 

writing their names. Variety of art projects, games, graph and outdoor 

activities will accompany our learning.

This month will be enjoying and learning about SUMMER. What activities 

can we do in the summer? How is the weather? What clothes do you wear 

in the summer? How can we stay safe from the sun and summer activities?

In the first week of August, we will learn about the Zoo and the animals 

that live in the Zoo. For further questions do not hesitate to ask Mrs. 

Maritza or Ms. Jasmin! Thank you! 

Quick Reminder, Field trip to Lincoln Park Zoo will 

be on Friday August 3rd.



Hello Parents! It is August already and the Chipmunks are super 

excited for our first Field Trip to Lincoln Park Zoo!! To start off on the 

right track the first week we will be learning about the Zoo and the 

different animals that live in the Zoo. This month we will be talking 

about the different habitats animals live in. 

NOTE:  Field trip to Lincoln Park Zoo will be on Friday August 3rd ,  

parents please bring your own snack/lunch and comfortable shoes. The 

school bus will be picking us by 9:15 am please be on time and we will 

be back at our center around 3:00 pm. 

Hello Everyone! Welcome to the month of August! During the month of 

July, children had lots of fun talking about summer fun activities, the 

beach, picnic, bubbles and Zoo Animals. Since we are having a fieldtrip on 

August 3rd to Lincoln Park Zoo, I switched up my lesson plan a little, so 

children will be discussing worms in the month of August. When we talk 

about worms, children will have the worms to explore with, so please 

don’t hesitate to visit our worms when we have them in the classroom.  

Along with Worms, children will also be discussing Sports, Ants and 

SCHOOL! When talking about School, children will begin a countdown to 

the 100th day of school. Once we reach the 100TH Day of school, children 

will have a celebration party. Since there’s a lot of new children in our 

classroom, we will be working a lot on routine and classroom rules. Most 

children must know routine and how to follow rules to accomplish what 

we have to accomplish on a daily basis in our classroom.



847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda

“Love the 

children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.”

Reminder – we will close one day in

the month of August – we will give you 

2 weeks notice in order for you to find

Childcare for the day.  Make sure your

Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 

Date. 

Some Stuff We Did


